
100th Day Service 
Project

100 Pine Cone Bird Feeders



The 100th Day of School is a time to celebrate in the Lower 
School. Each year students mark this milestone with a class 
service project. This year First Grade made 100 pinecone and 
peanut butter bird feeders and distributed them around 
campus. First Grade learned that one important way to 
support our local bird population is to provide food during the 
colder winter months. The students enjoy checking on the 
feeders during our bird watching walks and are ready to make 
more for Spring!










